
June 26, 1951
In reply refer to C. G. Schultz

Laura Gilpin, Photographer
Box 1173
Santa Pe, New Mexico

Dear Miss Gilpin:

Thank you for your order received in todays mail.

Your negative arrived in good condition, instructions 

are clear and we are starting production, scheduling 

to ship to Mr. Donald V. Stophlet on Friday, June 29th. 

Your negative will be returned to you via registered 

mail at that time.

Very truly yours,

KAUFMANN & FABRY C OMPANY
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THE MOST THOROUGHLY EQUIPPED PHOTOGRAPHIC PLAHT II AMERICA


